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MEMORANDUM 
 
Date: June 29th, 2017 
 
To: ASAA Football Teams 
 
From: George Grant, ASAA Football Commissioner 
 Deanna Metro, ASAA Assistant Director 

John Paton, Executive Director  
 
Re: ASAA Provincial Football Tier IV South Representatives 
 
 
 
Dear ASAA Football Teams: 
 
This memorandum is to address the selection process for the Tier IV Region 2 representatives at the 2017, 
2018 and 2019 Alberta Bowls.  
 
The structure of the quarter final bracket provides Region 2 with the opportunity to select two teams to 
represent the region. Given that there are three leagues at the Tier IV level competing for two playoff spots, 
a rotation was developed in order to determine which two teams would be selected from the three leagues. 
This rotation was designed based on a draw conducted by ASAA Football Commissioner George Grant, 
ASAA Executive Director John Paton and Football Alberta Associate Executive Director Tim Enger. The 
rotation will be implemented for the 2017, 2018 and 2019 Alberta Bowl with one league receiving a berth 
to participate and the other two leagues hosting a playoff game one week before the quarter finals to 
determine the second representative. 
 
The rotation schedule is set as follows: 
 

Alberta Bowl Region 2 
Representatives Region 2A Rep Region 2B Rep 

2017 
Region 2A – Rockyview 
Region 2B – Big Rock 
Region 2C – Big Sky 

Rockyview 
Winner of 2B (H) vs. 2C 
Big Rock (H) vs. Big Sky  

 

2018 
Region 2A – Big Rock 
Region 2B – Big Sky 

Region 2C - Rockyview 
Big Rock 

Winner of 2B (H) vs. 2C 
Big Sky (H) vs. Rockyview 

 

2019 
Region 2A – Big Sky 

Region 2B – Rockyview 
Region 2C – Big Rock 

Big Sky 
Winner of 2B (H) vs. 2C 

Rockyview (H) vs. Big Rock 
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As per the rotation schedule, the Region 2A representative will receive a berth to the quarter finals. The 
Region 2B berth will be awarded to the winner of the 2B vs. 2C game for the corresponding year.  
The game determining the recipient of the 2B berth must be hosted in accordance with this rotation 
schedule at least one week before the quarter finals. Should any league cease to exist or new leagues be 
added, the rotation will be adjusted as required.  
 
If you have any questions in regards to this memo please contact Deanna Metro at 780-643-1888 or ASAA 
Football Commissioner, George Grant, at 403-896-4348.  
 
Thank you and good luck to all throughout the rest of the football season and provincial competition.   
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